
Les Nouvelles à École catholique Cathédrale 
Le 30 octobre au 3 novembre, 2017  

lundi 30 First Communion and Reconciliation Parent Meeting 
Breakfast Club begins 
 

mardi 31 C’est l’Halloween! Children are invited to wear costumes or Halloween 
colours to school that day. Please note that masks and weapons are not 
permitted. 
 

mercredi 1  

jeudi 2 M. McDonald et Mme Mullin Walk to Park (Victoria Park) 
 

vendredi 3 Mme Stéphanie and Mme Clarke walk to Victoria Park 
 

La semaine 
prochaine 

7 novembre: Progress reports go home 
9 novembre: Swim to Survive (M. Mickael) 
9 novembre: Parent Teacher Interviews 
10 novembre: Club de mathématiques commence 
 

 Invitations to arrange a meeting during Parent-Teacher Interviews on November 9 were sent home 

this week. If you did not receive a form and would like an interview with your child’s teacher, please 

contact the school by phone or email.  

Construction on the elevator will require that the front entrance and part of the school-yard is out-of-
use during evenings and weekends. If you need to access the building after school hours, please use the 
entrance at the rear of the school near Brock Street.  

 Thank you to School Council for organizing the École catholique Cathédral family fun dance. This 

event. sponsored by your École catholique Cathédral school council, drew a large crowd of costumed 

merrymakers. It was a fun evening for the families of our school to get together and know one another 

better, enjoy refreshments, a bake sale and dancing to a professional DJ.  

 
 


